
ST  ATE  OF  WISCONSIN  VILLAGE  OF  PEWAUKEE WAUKESHA  COUNTY

RESOLUTION  N0.  2024-03

A  Resolution  Recognizing

Vfflage  Attorney  Mark  Blum's

Years  of  Service  to the  Vnlage  of  Pewaukee

WHEREAS,  Mark  Blum  was  first  appointed  as Village  Attorney  on  June  15,  2004  and  has

served  in  the  position  since  that  time  advising  his  last  regular  Village  Board  meeting  will  be

January  16,  2024;  and

WHEREAS,  Mark  Blum  has faithfully  provided  the Village  with  exemplary  municipal

legal  advice  and expertise  and  has continuously  demonstrated  his  dedication  to the  Village  of

Pewaukee  through  his  leadership,  wisdom,  and  patient  service  to the  Village  Board;  and

WHEREAS,  Mark  Blum  has provided  guidance  and support  to Village  Administration

and Staff  in  the decision-making  process  of  Village  management,  drafting  of  numerous

ordinances,  development  agreements,  resolutions,  and the creation  of  three  Tax  Incremental

Financing  Districts;  and

WHEREAS,  Mark  Blum  has always  placed  the  welfare  and  legal  interests  of  the  Village

as his  main  interest  and  has always  acted  in a most  professional  manner  while  serving  the  Village

as Village  Attorney.

NOW,  THEREFORE,  BE  IT  RESOLVED  that  the Village  Board  of  the  Village  of

Pewaukee,  Waukesha  County,  Wisconsin,  hereby  extends  their  heartfelt  appreciation  to Attorney

Mark  Blum  for  his  honorable  and distinguished  service  to the Office  of  Village  Attorney  of  the

Village  of  Pewaukee;

BE  IT  FURTHER  RESOLVED,  that  the  Village  Board,  Administration,  and Staff  extend

their  best  wishes  for  a most  deserved  and  relaxing  path  toward  retirement  and  time  spent  with

family.

Dated  and  approved  this  15th day  of  January  2024.


